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18 March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please find the latest update from Flintshire with regard to Covid19. 

 
Please be mindful of the advice with regard to vulnerable groups and make any decisions you need to for you and 

your family. 

 
We are reviewing staffing on a daily basis and will keep you updated accordingly.  This is an ever changing situation 

we are dealing with and are of course following all guidelines from Local Authority, Public Health Wales and 
Government. 

 

Staff in school are preparing for all eventualities and as usual doing everything they can for the benefit of the pupils. 
 

We are at a point I think where we all have to reflect and look closely at the situation and ensure we follow 
Government advice. 

 
If anyone in your household develops any symptoms then everyone in the household should self-isolate for 14 days. 

We need to think of everyone and be aware of the larger community of grandparents, partners, siblings etc.  We 

also need to consider staff here at school and the responsibilities they have for their own families.   
 

Whilst conscious of the issue of information overload, I do feel it is important to keep you all as informed as we 
possibly can therefore you will be updated accordingly. 

 

Can I thank everyone for their continued support and understanding in these difficult times.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

R Jones 

Headteacher 
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Please address all communications to the Headteacher 


